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1205 Pendleton Street
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Dear Governor Haley,

I am writing requesting your support to lobby the ATF to not restrict AR 5.56mm M855 
ammunition detailed in the ATF FRAMEWORK FOR DETERMINING WHETHER
CERTAIN PROJECTILES ARE  PRIMARILY INTENDED FOR SPORTING PURPOSES  WITHIN 
THE MEANING OF 18 U.S.C. 921(a)(17)(C).

M855 Ammunition is not &quot;armor&quot; piercing and is used for lawful and sporting 
purposes.

Sincerely,
Barry Childs


